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Volunteer Guidelines

Welcome to Priorsford Primary School. We are always grateful to volunteers who help in the school - thank you for giving us your support.

Staff toilets are situated outside the staffroom. Please feel free to have tea/coffee in the staffroom.

Working with the Children

When working in the school, or on an outing, the class teacher is always the person ultimately responsible for the child.

· The class teacher will give you information and instructions on the support you are expected to give the pupils. The teachers may give you additional information about children to ensure you are able to support them appropriately.

· We expect all our children to demonstrate respect to others, good behaviour and excellent manners. When working with the children, if you think a pupil’s behaviour is unacceptable, please speak to the child indicating how they could improve their behaviour. If the child continues to misbehave, inform the class teacher who will deal with the child in accordance with the school’s behaviour policy.

· If you have any concerns regarding a child, please inform the class teacher.

· If you have any questions about the work the children are carrying out or about work across the school please do not hesitate to ask the teacher or a member of the management team.
· Please avoid situations where you are on your own with an individual child.
· Please respect the children by keeping your observations of their experiences confidential.
· If you are volunteering frequently, it will be helpful for you to complete a PVG Disclosure – please ask at the school office for further details.
